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Notice is hereby given that the City of Lindstrom Planning Commission will be holding a 

Public Hearing on Wednesday, March 7, 2018, at 6:30pm to seek comments on the 

proposed plat for the Sherman Addition. This plat, located on South Center Lake, seeks 

to clean up existing property issues, as well as subdivide the existing northern portion of 

the property into two twinhome lots (lots 1 and 2). The current home on Lot 3 will 

remain.  

 

This meeting will be held in the Council Chambers at Lindstrom City Hall, at 13292 

Sylvan Ave.  Interested parties are encouraged to attend.  Both oral and written testimony 

will be considered at that time. Copies of the plat are available for viewing at City Hall.  

 

John Olinger 

City Administrator 

 

 


